
summer school, discussions, and beyond mailbox:///C|/users/e_mail/mail.unige.it/Inbox?number=1557249390...

1 of 1 11/2/2009 4:38 PM

Subject: summer school, discussions, and beyond
From: Lappe Markus <mlappe@uni-muenster.de>
Date: Fri, 18 Sep 2009 11:04:40 +0200
To: Eris Chinellato <eris@uji.es>, Patrizia Fattori <patrizia.fattori@unibo.it>, Silvio Sabatini
<silvio.sabatini@unige.it>, Hamker Fred <fred.hamker@informatik.tu-chemnitz.de>, "Angel del Pobil P."
<pobil@icc.uji.es>

Hi Eris, Patrizia, Silvio, Fred, and Angel, 

Thank you, Eris, for organizing such a wonderful event. 
It has been great to have so much time for interaction! 

I thought it would be good to put down some notes on the schedule for the modeling in 
WP4 that we shaped together in the discussion. Just to keep everybody on the same page.

Phase 1 (next two weeks): Eris will write a summary of the model approach that we 
discussed. Fred will send some reading suggestions to Marco. Marco will familiarize 
himself with the literature provided by Eris and Fred. Everybody should receive the 
description of the model at the end of the period. 

Phase 2 (month of October): Marco will begin to work on the model together with Eris 
and based on the initial work that Eris has done over the last months. 

Phase 3 (month of November) Marco will stay in Chemnitz and Münster for four weeks to
receive further guidance by Fred on the modeling and discuss with me and Katharina 
about how to link the modeling with the experimental data. It is hoped that at the end 
of this period we have a first working model according to the specifications discussed 
in the last days. This will be a simple model that does the basic task and that could 
then, in the following months, be made more specific and compliant with the data. 

Phase 4: to be decided later. 

I hope that everybody agrees that this is the schedule that we planned. Let me know if 
anything needs to be adjusted. It is understood that all of this is subject to Marco's 
interest in doing this project. I have used his name for simplicity. If somebody else 
is to be put in charge of the effort in the next week that is okay and should not 
affect the schedule. 

With best wishes, 

Markus 


